INFORMATION PAPER

TO:                  MEMBERS OF THE NELSON COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION

FROM:            Janice Lantz, Superintendent

SUBJECT:       Budget Review
DATE:             December 16, 2008
ISSUE:             In view of the recent financial issues facing the Commonwealth of Kentucky and their impact upon education and upon our school district, this is an appropriate time to review our current status.
                        

                        

